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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

KS1 Maths Workshop 

There will be a parent's maths workshop on Friday 20th April at 2.30pm. This will be for KS1 

parents to find out more about how maths is taught in KS1 and to learn more about how to help 

your children with maths.  Please sign up in the office if you would like to attend.  

 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

There will be a second hand uniform sale at 3pm on Wednesday the 28
th

 of March on the school 

playground.  If you have any unused school uniform which you would like to donate please hand 

this into the school office before this date.   

 

Sevenoaks School Tennis Doubles 

On Sunday 11th March, Ana and Elyse (class 3) represented Chevening in the Sevenoaks School 

Doubles at The Sennocke Centre. Both girls began playing in the Friday after-school club and have 

now progressed to training twice a week at Chipstead Place Lawn Tennis Club. They are both a 

credit to the school and had a great experience pairing up for the first time. For any tennis 

enquiries please contact adam@artennis.co.uk.   

 

Movie Night 

Once again last week’s Movie Night was a great success!  The children thoroughly enjoyed the 

films, hot dogs and popcorn and the event raised a fabulous £470 for the PTA pot.  A huge thank 

you to Kelly Buckle, Emily Thompson and all the helpers on the night for coordinating the event.   

 

School Milk is Available for ALL Children 

If your child is currently under 5, we’re delighted to confirm that we have arranged for them to 

receive free milk at school, funded by the UK Government’s Nursery Milk Scheme.   

 

When your child turns 5 or if they are already over 5, you have the option to pay for their milk, if 

you wish them to continue receiving it.  We have made arrangements with the UK’s leading school 

milk supplier, Cool Milk, to supply milk at a small subsidised daily cost.  If you would like to sign 

your child up for milk please visit www.coolmilk.com and select “Register your child for milk”, then 

follow the on-screen instructions to register and pay.   

 

A portion of fresh, chilled milk at mid-morning break provides protein, calcium and other vital 

nutrients, important for your child’s growth and development.  It’s also a great way to bridge the 

gap between breakfast and lunch, re-hydrating your child and helping them to concentrate in 

class.  If your child is already registered for over 5’s milk there is no need to register again.  If you 

have any queries regarding your child’s milk supply in general, please do not hesitate to contact 

Cool Milk directly on customerservices@coolmilk.com or call 0844 854 2913.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kathy Taylor 

Headteacher 
 

Reminder of useful contact information for parents 

Attendance/sickness information - Mrs Grobbelaar reception@chevening.kent.sch.uk   

EMC or Active8 bookings/cancellations - Mrs Grobbelaar reception@chevening.kent.sch.uk 

EMC or Active8 bills - Mrs Thewlis bursar@chevening.kent.sch.uk 

Admissions - Mrs Weller office@chevening.kent.sch.uk 

School lunch orders/changes/cancellations - Mrs Grobbelaar reception@chevening.kent.sch.uk 

School lunch payments - online at www.principals-catering.com  or correct cash (no cheques) in a named 

envelope to the office or pay by debit/credit card via telephone 07483 42577 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Every Tuesday 

Parent Prayer Meeting 

in the Library 

after school drop off 

 

Term 4 

 

27th March 

PTA Easter Fun Day 

 

27th March 

Love2Dance 

at The Stag Theatre 

 

28th March 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

At 3pm 

 

29th March  

School Easter Service 

at St Botolph’s Church 

at 2pm 

 

29th March 

Last day of term 4 

 

20 April  

KS1 Maths Workshop at 

2.30pm 
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Diary Dates cont. 

 

 


